BMHS Morning
Announcements
March 13, 2024

Smash Bros Tourney is tomorrow and every 2nd and 4th Thursday after school - 4:00 in A306.

Everyone is welcome to come learn about Germany through the eyes of an AFS exchange
student. Also meet some other area exchange students and host families. Our get together is
today, at 7:30 pm in the BMHS Community Room. Everyone is welcome to come.

Titan students! Tomorrow at 2:20 pm in the Atlas Room join Coach Hunek the Fellowship of Christian
Athletes. This is a new group focused on building a deeper, more meaningful relationship with God
through athletics. All athletes and students are welcome to attend! The meeting will last until 3pm.

Make sure you get credit for your volunteer hours and community service. Forms are due to Mrs. Yacko
by April 5th. Stop by our office A316 with any questions!

Attention anyone that is in need of volunteer hours. The Middleburg Heights Historical Society is
hosting an event Saturday April 13 that they need help with. .If you are interested in volunteering for
this event, please contact Ms. Kronika in the Counseling Office.

NHS is hosting a dodgeball tournament/canned food drive on Saturday at 2 p.m in the auxiliary gym.
Teams must donate 20 cans to play and must be 10 or less people. Team sign up sheets can be found
in the activities office, Mrs. Breitsch’s room, and Mr. Dominick’s room. Return the sign up sheets to Mr.
Dominick or Mrs. Breitsch by Friday, the 15th. All canned food donations are appreciated!

ALL Juniors and Seniors will no longer be able to charge anything to their lunch account if they
don't have money on their accounts to cover the lunch or have the cash in hand to cover the
balance.

Seniors - Our College Now representative will be here today and next Wednesday. Please go
to the Counseling Office website under the School Counselors tab to get yourself scheduled.
See Ms. Kronika with any questions.

Remember what it means to be a Titan: be respectful, responsible, and safe.
Have a Wonderful Wednesday Titans!



